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Military Banner Program Application 
 

Applicant Information: 

Name of person submitting application:  ____________________________________________________ 

Relationship to honoree:  _________________________________________________________ 

Phone number:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

Address:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Email:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Honoree Information*: 

Name of Honoree (as you want it on the banner):  ____________________________________________ 

Military Rank Abbreviation:  _____________________________________________________________ 

Branch of Military:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

Military Status:           _______ Active Duty ___________Veteran __________Memorial 

*Please double check that all information is printed clearly and spelled correctly 

Applicants are responsible for submitting accurate information as the banner will read as noted above.  

Once banners are printed, no changes can be made.  I hereby grant the City of Edgewood permission 

to use the attached photo which includes a likeness of myself or of my relative in the Military Banner 

Program.  In addition, I take full responsibility that all information provided is accurate.  

YOU MUST COME TO THE CITY BUILDING TO COMPLETE APPLICATION WITH ALL 

REQUIRED PAPERWORK. 

 

 
 

 
Signature of Applicant: ___________________________________  Date: __________________  

 

 

 

FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY 

Complete Application including Payment Received On _________       

 

Banner Hung _________      Banner Removed __________   Banner P/U from Applicant _________ 

Applicant Check List: 

o Application completed in full 

o $150 

o Photo of honoree  

o Verification of Military Status 

 



Military Banner Program Information 

The City of Edgewood Military Banner Program was established in 2021 to honor and recognize 

hometown active-duty and veterans of the United States Armed Forces.  

Banners will display the official military photo of the service person, as well as their name, rank and 

branch of service. The cost of each banner is $150, which includes a 30’ x 80’ double sided, vinyl banner 

and installation for the seasons.  

Criteria  

To qualify for the Military Banner Program, the following criteria must be met: 

▪ The Honoree is currently serving as an activity duty member of the United States Armed Forces, 

is a Retired Veteran, or deceased service personnel.  

▪ Currently residing or former resident of Edgewood or have an immediate family member residing 

in Edgewood (parent, spouse, sibling, son, daughter, aunt, uncle, grandparent).  

Process 

Applications are accepted starting on the first work day of January with a limit of 20 banners. Military 

Banners are installed along Dudley Road (between Presidents Park and Freedom Park) beginning the 

week before Memorial Day through Veteran’s Day for two seasons. Once these two seasons have passed 

the banner will be returned to the applicant.   

Applications must include the following:  

▪ A minimum 5x7 photo (color or black/white) of the service person in his/her uniform (but not 

necessary) with a resolution of 300 dpi or higher.  

▪ Verification of military status (DD-214, Military ID, or other paperwork)  

▪ Applicant Proof of residency (driver’s license or equivalent) 

YOU MUST COME TO THE CITY BUILDING TO COMPLETE APPLICATION WITH ALL 

REQUIRED PAPERWORK. Once the application is submitted, banners will be processed as a group. 

All applications must be submitted with payment, photo and verification by the end of the day on the first 

work day of March.  

DISCLAIMER: Quantity is limited to one (1) banner per service person. The spelling of the name will 

be taken directly from the application. Installation location and removal of banners are at the City’s 

discretion. The city is not responsible for lost/stolen banners, or repairs to the banners should they be 

damaged from weather or normal warranty work.  

 

 


